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Worship 10:00

Colffee Hour Hosts Needed.

Please sign up to host a Sunday or two this summer. Grab a friend and host to-
gether makes it so much more fun and easier too!

Came to church and realized it was a friends birthday or maybe they just need a little pick me
up ? Cards are now available for purchase in the library. 2 for $1... There is an envelope there
to put your money in please (Many Thanks to Karen Browzowski for the many cards she has
donated)

Crop Walkers do it Again!
May be small in number but
HUGE in Heart. Please take
the time to thank these dedi-
cated individuals who helped
raise monies to fight hunger

home and for our own Bea-
con of Hope Food Pantry!
Stay tuned for exact figures!

It’s that time to purchase Geraniums for Pentacost

Sunday and then to decorate our landscaping at Good
Shepherd (to be put in the new pots purchased by the
memorial money given in honor of Shirley Bloom)

If you want to help please put $5 in tan envelope marked
Geraniums and put in the offering plate

Many Thanks to our members who have given gifts in memory of;
to Good Shepherd

Bonnie & Al Niemi in memory of Peggy Bade
Rob & Lil Martin in memory of Carolyn MacColman

In the psalmist 's words, “Yéung men and women alike, old and young together! Let [us] praise
the name of the LORD, for his name alone is exalted” (Psalm 148:12-13, NRSYV).

. around the world, here at



Bible Studies: We invite you to join us....

¢ Today (Sunday’s) 10:00 am in the library off the front porch. The Book of Luke

¢ st Monday evenings 7:00 pm Revelations at the home of Jeanette Bateman 1023 N Blair
Royal Oak

¢+ Wednesday Monrings 10:00 am in the Lounge (Good Shepherd) Beginning the Book of Ro-
mans

Questions? See Morey Anderson, Jeanette Bateman, Mary Coburn, Sandy Mazurek; or...
Check the box on one of those lilac sheets you receive with your bulletin today and we will
contact you. We look forward to you joining us!

Council Meetings have moved ..They are the 3rd Wednesday AFTERNOON. Begin-
ning at 1:00.pm . Open to members;(however permission to speak must be approved ahead of
time through our acting President Jeanette Bateman.)

Quilters: NEEDED. Quilters meet the 1st and 3rd Thursday of every month. Bring a sack lunch
and join in the fellowship and ministry. Don’t sew? No worries in desperate need of “cutters
and pinners” contact Carol Gilbert 248-549-5634 with any other questions

Hope to see you Thursday!!

We have been offered a very unique opportunity beginning in April a certified
Yoga instructor would like to hold Chair Yoga classes geared just for you. No ex-
perience necessary Saturdays 9:00 am-10:00 am (No Charge) Starts back up on
May 18th!" : i ~ '

Lunch Bunch (women in Fun, Food and Fellowship) are at it again!! At 1:00
pm. Let Joan Shemansky know ahead of time so she can make sure she gets a ta-
ble for all the attendees.

586-755-6834 Mark you Calendars for upcoming June 13th Jo-Vans 15 Mile Rd

& Dodge Park July 11 BeefCarver Woodward Ave. Royal Oak Please note loca-
tion changes!

Please be so kind as to check in the office if entering the building during office
hours!

The flowerbeds are cleaned and\ready for your flowers. If you would like to have
your flowers planted and enjoy watching them grow please bring in at anytime
and Jim Reed has offered to plant them for you at Good Shepherd.!



